
Have your child safety seat 
checked to verify that it is 

properly installed. 

Child Safety Seat Inspections 

This is a Tinley Park Police Department sponsored event and is not sanctioned or sponsored by Community Consolidated School  
District #146, Kirby School District #140, or School District #161, or any schools/groups associated with these Districts. 

Tinley Park Police certified child passenger safety seat 
technicians will verify that child safety seats are properly 
installed in their vehicles for all Tinley Park residents.   
Inspections are done by appointment only by calling  
708-444-5326. Parents/grandparents/caregivers are  
reminded that child safety seats must be installed in their 
vehicle prior to the inspection.  Technicians will verify that 
the seat is properly installed and will instruct the parent/
grandparent/caregiver on the proper installation. www.tinleypark.org 


